
The Friends of Lavant are proud to be part of the 

Lavant Village Duck Race 

  

Monday 7th May 2pm. Ducks will be released 

from The waterworks off Centurian Way, 

Lavant Down Road and will race down the River 

Lavant to the Village Green. 
 

Ducks are £1 each and will be available to purchase from Tuesday 

24th April at the end of the School day. 

You may purchase as many ducks as you wish  

for your family & friends. 

 

1st Prize £20.oo 

2nd Prize £10.oo 

3rd Prize £5.oo  

  


